
11/5/2024 

Subject line: Remaining ACM 

Dear ACM Students, 

Our ACM is a place where we live our commitment to civic engagement, community, and 
civility. A place where everyone is welcome, and everyone belongs. 

On Election Day and the days that follow, we can remain ACM by engaging in meaningful, 
respectful, and civil conversations. 

Know that we can learn from one another — even when opinions may differ — if we lead with 
compassion, empathy, and kindness. 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Cynthia Bambara 

President, Allegany College of Maryland 


